

Many thanks for our meeting this afternoon – it was very helpful to be able to talk through the small number of outstanding issues with you.

We have summarised the outcomes of our discussions in the attached Update note, which I trust also reflects your understanding of what was discussed and agreed.

If you were able to quickly confirm this content, we would be very grateful.

Going forward, as previously mentioned, this Update and the Schedule of responses forwarded on 14 March will form the basis for a Statement of Common Ground with Natural England, which will be prepared in the coming months.

With best wishes,

Catherine

Catherine Hughes MRTPI Planning Policy Consultant

DDC working days: Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays